Greg Higginbotham

From: Greg Higginbotham

Sent: Thursday, October 31, 2024 12:28 PM
To: Greg Higginbotham

Subject: FW: Penni Davis Board Member
October 31, 2024

377 Kingsbridge Road

Madison, Ms 39110

Dear Board of Supervisors,

After seven wonderful years of service to the county, | am tendering my letter of resignation from the Madison County
Library System as the appointed member from Ward One. | was appointed by Shelia Jones in the summer of 2017. My
last office was that of President, a post | held for two years. Due to family circumstances, | can no longer serve as
effectively as | feel is needed. My husband has taken a job in Dallas, Texas, with the office of the Federal Aviation and
Aeronautics. Although we will maintain our residence here, there will be quite a bit of travel involved monthly.

I have enjoyed every second of serving our county in this capacity and feel that we have navigated all the issues with
integrity and grace. The Library System is in very capable hands with Mrs. Tammie Terry as its director. Thank you all for
this wonderful opportunity! It is one | will cherish always.

Sincerely,

Penni Davis



